
My name is Karleigh Wissel. I am 12 years old, and I attend Lone Star middle school (Nampa, ID). 

I would say that my last normal school year was 4th grade. I was nine years old and went to a private 

school. When I was in fifth grade, about halfway through the year, everything changed. The whole 

school quickly transitioned too online. The following year I was going to be in sixth grade, and we were 

going to continue with the same private school, but it just was not safe. So, my parents decided to 

homeschool me and my little brother.   

Wearing a mask is not mandatory but I wear it anyway. I must wear a mask all the time and the 

only time I get take it off is when I am outside and when I eat lunch. Also, I must be very aware of my 

surroundings and if someone coughs, I try my best to stay away from them. 

I would say that starting 7th grade this year has been a little hard. Since I was homeschooled, I 

did not get that middle school experience. I felt like everyone knew how to open their lockers and 

transition from class to class. It took me about a week to get the hang of it. 

 

 


